
Dear Members of the LAH Club:

It has been a year since the pandemic shut down in March 2020.  How are we doing?
The reality is that COVID-19 vaccine has become available and many of us have
already received it by now. Business started to open up. People started to travel. We
made it through this extremely difficult time.  Let’s embrace the good news with
caution.

We continue to host our club virtual  meeting and book clubs on Zoom.  Fortunately,
Los Altos Hills is one of the few cities in Santa Clara County that has not suffered
greatly from COVID-19 due to our open space and larger homes which keeped us at
farther distance from one another and with lesser population density.

Despite the good progress, we still need to be cautious. Continue to wear masks,
keep at a minimum 3 feet apart. O wish you and your family stay safe safe and
healthy.

We are already planning for a field trip to Filoli garden in July, 2021. I am hopeful that
we would be able to resume our usual luncheon at Fremont Hills Country Club by
the end of the year 2021, if not sooner.

For current updates, please check Stan Clara county COVID-19 update here.

We look forward to meeting you in person again!

Michelle Wu, President LAH Club
& Officers/Committee Chairs

https://www.sccgov.org/sites/covid19/Pages/public-health-orders.aspx

